
March 11, 2019 

Ms. Amber Baylor In reply refer to / attn: 
Director of Environmental Compliance 257591:BBushnell 
South Orange County Wastewater Authority 
34156 Del Obispo Street 
Dana Point, CA 92629 

Subject:  Tentative Addendum No. 5 to Order No. 97-52 

Ms. Baylor: 

The California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego Region (San Diego 
Water Board) is considering adoption of the enclosed Tentative Addendum No. 5 to 
Order No. 97-52 (Tentative Addendum) at its scheduled meeting on Wednesday, May 8, 
2019. The Tentative Addendum, if adopted, would amend Order No. 97-52, Waste 
Discharge and Recycling Requirements for The South Orange County Wastewater 
Authority, Orange County, to reflect that the Irvine Ranch Water District and El Toro 
Water District are no longer member agencies of the South Orange County Wastewater 
Authority, and therefore are no longer required to comply with Order No. 97-52. 

The May 8, 2019 meeting will begin promptly at 9:00 a.m. and will be held in San Diego 
Water Board Meeting Room, 2375 Northside Drive, Suite 100, San Diego, 
California 92108. 

Please review the Tentative Addendum and provide written comments at your earliest 
convenience but no later than 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, April 10, 2019. Comments 
must be submitted via email to sandiego@waterboards.ca.gov in text searchable 
Portable Document Format (PDF) or Microsoft Word format. Written material submitted 
after the deadline date will not be provided to the San Diego Water Board for 
consideration. Additionally, the San Diego Water Board will not accept written material 
on the day of the meeting. In the subject line of any response, please include reference 
257591:BBushnell. 

May 8, 2019 
Item No. 6 
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